
 “Once a Marine, Always a Marine” 16 April 2015 

 

Commandant:  Dwight Harris                Vice Commandant:  John Harris               Jr Vice Commandant:  Heath Harris 

 

Monthly Meeting:  Every 4
th

 Thursday of each month                Next Meeting:  Thursday, April 23, 2015 at 1900 

Location: Victory Center, Indian River Mall, 6200 20
th

 Street, Suite 160 

Uniform of the Day:  Casual with Cover and Red Polo Shirt 

 

March League Meeting: 

 

The Officer Nominating Committee presented a list of 

proposed officers for next fiscal year as outlined below and 

the Detachment voting members approved:   

 

Elected Officer Positions 

 

Commandant  Dwight Harris 
Sr Vice Commandant John Harris 

Jr Vice Commandant Heath Harris 

Judge Advocate  Hugh Cooke 

 

Appointed Officer Positions 

 

Adjutant   Pam Richardson 

Paymaster  Sue Brooks 

Sgt at Arms  Dennis Caffrey 

Chaplain  Mike Bodnar 

Quartermaster  Ron Brooks/Mike Bodnar 
VAVS Officer  Vic Diaz 

Toys for Tots Liaison Tim Nightingale 

Eagle Scout Liaison John Harris/Heath Harris 

 

The installation of officers will be held in the April meeting.   

 

Sick and Distressed:  Doc Copeland     Ken Dansby  

 

Information: 

 

We are proud to hear that Jr Vice Commandant Heath Harris 
with Marine Reserves 4th ANGLICO in West Palm Beach was 

meritoriously promoted to Corporal.  Congratulations Heath. 

Upcoming Events: 

 
The Memorial Day Ceremony will be held at Memorial Island 

on May 25, 2015.  The events are as follows: 

 

Memorial Day Ceremony 
 

Master of Ceremonies - Col. Darryle “Sam” Kouns, US Army 

(Ret.) 

Parade Marshal - Col. Anthony “Tony” Young, US Army 

(Ret.) 

Parade Adjutant - Capt. Doy Demsick, USMC 

8:50  Assembly, Massing of the Colors 

9:00  Welcome and Introduction of Distinguished Guests - 

Col. Sam Kouns 

Invocation - Chaplain Richard Flick, Captain USN (Ret.) 

National Anthem - Vero Beach High School Band 

Band Directors, Dr. James Sammons & Page Howell 

Pledge of Allegiance - 

Patriotic Medley - Vero Beach High School Band 

Placing of the Wreath - Cpl. Heath Harris, USMC 

Bag Pipes - Michael Hyde, United States Merchant Marines 

Ship’s Bell - Dwight Harris, MSgt. USMC (Ret.) 

Vocalists - 

Keynote Address - Lt. Gen. Thomas McInerney, USAF (Ret.) 

Benediction - Chaplain Richard Flick, Captain USN (Ret.) 

Rifle Volley and Taps - Vietnam Veterans of IRC 

Ceremony Conclusion and Pass in Review 

 

The Detachment will be providing a Color Guard.  We need 

five participants.  Please contact Ron Brooks if you are 

interested in participating in the Color Guard.  All members 

are encouraged to attend the Ceremony. 

Semper Fi 

Jr Past Commandant Ron Brooks 

Indian River Detachment 058 
Marine Corps League 

 

Phone: 772-559-4260       E-Mail: RonBrooks99@comcast.net 
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